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To get any “identified intruder” vacate our amateur radio frequency, the procedures are long and time taking. Many a time, the successful vacation of the frequency, will remain elusive, dodging and disappointing.


It has been the common knowledge that the Indonesian CB type pirates are using exclusively many frequencies in the 40, 30, 20, and 17 metre amateur radio frequency bands. They are bold enough to  use even the Air Traffic Frequencies in the 10 MHz band and are regular on the Standard RF and Time stations on 10.000 MHz. Their QRM for the IARU/NCDXF beacon on 14100 kHz is also reported extensively.ORARI, the National Society, has not been able to do much and even the situation appears to be beyond the control of the Indonesian Telecommunications Authorities.


The RSSL, the National Society of Sri Lanka, has approached their telecommunication authority, with the case of the Sri Lankan Fishing Trawlers, who use our frequencies in the 40, 30, 20, and 17 metre bands. But, nothing seems to have worked so far, as the QRM is continuing unabated.


Here, in the above two cases, given as examples, the DX entity from which the intruders are active, is known, but, precious little achieved, by these regular reports.


In the case of OTHR(Over the Horizon Radar) that are being reported and discussed by amateurs from Europe and Asia/Oceania, the exact DX entity from where the intruder is active, is being hotly argued to be either VK or ZC4.  While all the Admistrations are signatories of ITU conventions, know about the band plans for the amateurs of their region, still their department of Defence, forget for convenience, and intrude into amateur radio frequencies.


This type of malady is increasing with the data stations also coming up, and they are indeed tough to cure at the moment. If all the Administrations attend to the complaints filed by their Amateur Radio Societies, the problem will be definitely solved, as was shown by the HARTS, in the case of the CODAR stations, recently.

As usual, the attachment consists  of word file and XLS files giving all the data.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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